
No. 4-7/2009-Vig. 
Government of India 

Ministry of Communications 
Department of Posts 

Vigilance Section 
                           Dak Bhawan, Sansad Marg 

New Delhi-110001 
Date: 14.06.2021 

To 
The Chief General Manager 

            Centre for Excellence in Postal Technology 
Department of Posts 
5th Floor, G.P.O. Building 
Bengaluru - 560001                 

      
Subject:          Identification of sensitive and non-sensitive posts in Department of Posts.  
  
Sir, 

  
  Attention is invited to:  

a) this office Order of even number dated 08.03.2018 on the subject cited above, 
whereby instructions regarding identification of sensitive and non-sensitive  posts 
in the Department were issued.  

b) the CGM, CEPT D.O. letter No. CEPT-1-7/Group A officers dated 27.01.2021 in 
connection with the identification of the post of Director, CEPT, Chennai as a 
non-sensitive post.  

  
2.        The matter has been considered in the light of the comments received from the CGM, 
CEPT as well as the Technology Division of the Department. Accordingly, with the approval 
of Secretary (Posts) and Chief Vigilance Officer, it has been decided to identify the post of 
Director, CEPT, Chennai as a non-sensitive post.  
 
3.         This may be brought to the notice of all concerned. 

Yours faithfully, 

 
(Komal Sharma) 

Section Officer (Vigilance) 
Copy to – 
1. Sr. PPS to Secretary (Posts) 
2. PPS/ PS to all Members Postal Services Board 
3. AS&FA 
4. CGM(PLI)/ CGM (BD&Parcel)/ Sr. DDG (PAF) 
5. All CPMsG 
6. All DDsG/ Secretary (PSB) 
7. All PMsG 
8. GM, CEPT, Mysuru with a request to upload a copy of the order on the India Post website. 
9. SO Guard File. 


